1. Introduction

In Feb 2021, the SSCP Learning from
Practice sub-group commissioned a
multi-agency audit to enquire into the
effectiveness of decision making and
threshold application when multiple
requests for support had been made
for children where there were
concerns regarding neglectful care
and exposure to domestic abuse. The
focus of the audit was children who
had been referred two times or more
but had not reached threshold for
Level 4 intervention. The reporting
period agreed was November 2019-
November 2020.
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4. Findings: Issues 2

e There was an absence of specific tools being used such
as the Graded Care Profile to support and inform the
request for support when concerns were being
expressed regarding neglectful care.

There is a lack of professional curiosity and recognition
of cumulative harm within neglectful situations for
children, for both the multi-agency referrers and within
CSPA.

Request for support Forms that do not explicitly identify
the impact the concerns would have on the child or
what the child’s lived experience might be can result in
the level of support offered being too low



